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MEETING OF THE MINDS AT T & C 

REACHING NEW H U E S . USGA Green Section 
Committeeman Bill Kite welcomes conference 
attendees to Town end Country Club in 
St. Paul . 

THREE JIMS ARE BETTER THAN ONE. The 
USGA's James Farrell (L) and James Latham 
[R3 join Dr. James Watson to provide a 
wealth of knowledge and expertise. 

THE REST OF THE STORY. Kevin Dushane, 
Bloomfield Hills Country Club, shared his 
knowledge of problems spawned by 
lightweight mowing. 

Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association 

PRACTICE MADE PERFECT. Ted Woerle (L) of 
Oakland Hills and Steve Commins of 
Knollwood Club offered ideas on developing 
practice facilities. 


